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UPPER MARLBORO, MD - Suitland High School Center for the Visual and Performing Arts Theatre Department and Jazz Band
will host its winter production, UNBROKEN. The play kicks off on Thursday, December 3 and Friday, December 4 at 7:00 p.m. in
the Annabelle Ferguson Auditorium, located at 5200 Silver Hill Road, Forestville, MD 20747. A matinee performance is also
scheduled for Friday, December 4 at 10:00 a.m.

Haunted by memories and fueled by disjointed clues left behind by her late mother, UNBROKEN is the story of a young woman
who travels to Harlem's Savoy Ballroom in 1936 in search of the father she thinks she knows.

Tickets for the evening performances are $10 for adults and $8 for students with identification. Discounted tickets are available for
the matinee show for schools and senior care centers. Matinee tickets are $5.

For more information about the upcoming performances, please contact LaShawnte’ Clay at l.hollomanclay@pgcps.org
(mailto:l.hollomanclay@pgcps.org).
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Prince George's County Public Schools (PGCPS), one of the nation's 20th largest school districts, has 201 schools and centers, more than 133,000 students and
nearly 20,000 employees. The school system serves a diverse student population from urban, suburban and rural communities located in the Washington, DC
suburbs. PGCPS is nationally recognized for college and career-readiness programs that provide students with unique learning opportunities, including dual
enroliment and language immersion.
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